
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

13 November 2018 
  

Media Statement on PAC Proceeding Regarding 1MDB (1Malaysia Development 
Berhad) Company 

 
 

1) The Public Accounts Committee (PAC) has agreed to conduct a proceeding on 
1Malaysia Development Berhad (1MDB) Report by the National Audit Department (JAN) that     
was tabled to the previous PAC members on March 2016. 

 
2) PAC has also get the Attorney General’s view on having this proceeding and it will not 
interfere with the 1MDB prosecution case that will take place in court. 

 
3) In this proceeding, PAC will investigate on whether there were any constraints and 
obstacles faced by JAN in conducting audits on 1MDB company as well as any tampering on 
the fact and information in the 1MDB Audit Report before it was tabled to the previous PAC 
members. 

 
4) Following that, PAC will begin this proceeding on the first week of December by calling 
the Former Director of the National Audit Department, Tan Sri Ambrin Buang as the first 
witness. 

  
 

Thank you. 
 
Hon. Datuk Seri Dr Ronald Kiandee 
Chairman of PAC 
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